
 
 
Mapping 
 
December 3, 2020 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Thursday, December 3, 2020 in 
Room 104 of the Courthouse. Committee Chairman Bob Murrell called the meeting to order at 9 
a.m. Shannon Carroll, Ray Spencer, Jennifer Bryant, Keri Nusbaum and Steve Hoffman were 
present.  
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve minutes of the October 1, 2020 
meeting as presented. On voice vote, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Expenses  
The invoices from GIS and from Viscon were reviewed.  
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the invoices from GIS and $115 to 
Viscon. Roll was called, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
The committee reviewed the account balance. $15,000 has been moved to the General Fund, 
the flyover has been paid, and there is a balance in the account of $30,259.76. 
 
Meeting schedule 
The meeting schedule for 2021 was presented.  
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the meeting schedule as 
presented. On voice vote, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Public Comments:  None 
 
Motion:   Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to adjourn. On voice vote, all in favor, and 
the meeting adjourned at 9:17 a.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 
 
 
 
 
 


